
THIS WEEK – Term 1 Week 6 by Felicity Preston, Principal

It’s been a wonderful week at Como West Public School this week. 

On Wednesday the K-2 Board Games Bonanza was held in our hall.

On Thursday, some our our super swimmers went to the Zone Swimming carnival. Thank you to 
the P&C for fundraising for the enormous marquee!

Today, our Touch Football PSSA teams got to wear their brand new jerseys. The tball/softball 
team will get to wear theirs for the first time next Friday.

Photos of all of these things follow.

REMINDER - If you would like attend the K-2 Reading
Workshop, please click here to complete the
attendance form.

NEXT WEEK
Inclusive Education Support Unit (IESU) 
meetings commence.

Wednesday 12th - NAPLAN starts for Years 
3 & 5

Thursday 13th - Year 6 Student Leadership 
Team (School Captain, Vice Captain, 
Prefects & House Captains) attend the 
Primary Dream and Lead Conference at 
the ICC Sydney in Darling Harbour.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyoIWU9_uHmzMp8k_2J2qGPqGSmbCq_DI4w8sgzkrCH55Rqw/viewform?usp=sharing


ZONE AFL
In Week 4, Jacob.F, Rory.B and Oliver.B attended the 
Sutherland/Engadine Zone AFL trials. The feedback 
from the trial was very positive and the boys did their 
school and themselves proud. The behaviour, 
sportsmanship and standard of play from these 
students, was outstanding.  Congratulations to Oliver 
who was successful in gaining a place in the 
Sutherland/Engadine Zone AFL team. He was 
selected in the team to play at the Sydney East 
Trials/Championship on 11 March. Good luck Oliver. 

ZONE Basketball
Well done to Villads.H-R, Leo.P, James.H and Noah.V 
for representing Como West at the 
Sutherland/Engadine Zone basketball trials. The skill 
level made it a difficult choice for the selectors. The 
behaviour and sportsmanship from these students was 
excellent and the boys were a credit to our school. 
Great effort.

Zone Rugby League
Earlier this week, Kai.R, Blaze.K, Oliver.B, Finnegan.D 
and Freddie.H went to the Combined Sutherland/ 
Engadine Zone rugby league trials. Conditions were 
very hot and humid as the players went through their 
paces. Sportsmanship was at the forefront from all 
trialists and good grace and empathy prevailed as 
teams were announced. Congratulations to Blaze, 
Oliver and Freddie who were selected in the 11/12 
years teams to play at the Sydney East 
Trials/Championship. The Sydney East Trials will be held 
on 7 April. Wishing the boys the best of luck. 

Check out our new 
PSSA touch football jersey



K-2 Board Games Bonanza 

During this week, more than 70 excited Kindergarten to Year 2 students joined in the fun of Board Games Bonanza. A group of amazing Year 6 
leaders from the Leadership Team and Leadership Squad hosted the Bonanza on Wednesday at recess. Students enjoyed playing uno, 
connect four, Jenga and stacking cups to name a few of the fun activities.



Sutherland Zone Swimming Championship

Yesterday, 29 students represented Como West at the Sutherland Zone Swimming Championship. The weather was unpredictable, with 
competitors facing cold conditions, sunshine, and heavy rain. Fortunately, Como West had our new marquee for shelter during the downpour.

A big congratulations to all Como West competitors! Each swimmer displayed incredible grit and determination, cheering on their teammates 
and exemplifying great sportsmanship. Our swimmers achieved many fantastic results and they should all be proud of their performances in 
the pool.

Special congratulations to Isaac.S, Paul.E and Audrey.W, who will represent the Sutherland Zone at the Sydney East Championship on 
Monday at the Sydney Olympic Pool.






